
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

    1 

4  

P4A Basketball    
Extravaganza Week 

 

 

6/7 Girls’ Basketball 
to Vickers 5:00 game 

5 

 

 

Sr. Badminton Game     
3:45 to 5:15 pm 

6 7 

Boston Pizza Order 
Forms Sent Home 
Today 

8 

11  

SLC Bake Sale 

 

P4A Basketball    
Extravaganza Week  
 

6/7 Girls Basketball 
AP at Meath Park 
4:00 game        

 

12  

SLC Bake Sale 

 

 

Sr. Badminton Game 
3:45 to 5:15 pm 

13 

SLC Bake Sale 

14 

Quad 3 Ends 

 

Boston Pizza Order 
Forms Due Today 
9:00 a.m.   

15 

GOOD FRIDAY 

NO CLASSES 

18 

EASTER MONDAY 

NO CLASSES 

19 

NO CLASSES 

 

20 

NO CLASSES 

 
 

21 

NO CLASSES 

22 

NO CLASSES 

 

25   Classes Resume 

Quad 4 Begins 

Gr. 10-12 Report 
Cards  

Ukraine Fundraiser 
Perogy and Sausage 
Order Forms Sent 
Home Today 

 

Junior Track & Field 
at Noon in the Gym 

Senior Badminton             
Conference Week 

 

26 

 

Boston Pizza Meal 
Today 

 

 

 

27 

 

Junior Track & Field 
at Noon in the Gym 

28 
 
 
Junior Track & Field 
at Noon in the Gym 

29 

 

SLC  Spirit Day             
Home Room Battle     

 

 

 

 

Badminton Districts 
April 30th TBD 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 

APRIL  2022 
PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 

Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Sheri Gunville, Vice Principal    Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

SCC 

Our SCC spring fundraiser has been confirmed and we are excited to bring you Growing Smiles       
bedding plants!  Order forms have been sent home and are due Monday, May 2nd. Orders can 
be  placed on line as per the address on the order form, or paid by cash/cheque at the school 
office.  Please make cheques payable to Meath Park Public School.  Plant pick up date at the 
school is Wednesday, May 18th.   Thank you for your support! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


 

Principal’s Message 

 

With April showers comes…. a giant snow melt? I hope 
the May flowers, more of that to come, are not too 
far away but there needs to be some warmer weather 
and sunnier skies. While we wait, we move forward in 
the school with quite a few things happening during 
the month of April and as we head into May. As we 
lead into May…. where has the time gone.  

 

Thank you to those who came to our March Parent 
Contact Evening, it was great to have so many people 
back into the building again, and see so many faces 
that we haven’t been able to connect with.             
Congratulations to our Senior Girls’ and Boys’         
Basketball teams for very successful seasons. We 
thank you for all your hard work and dedication as we 
begin to cheer on our Senior Badminton teams as they 
get going and our Junior Basketball teams as they 
head into extravaganza seasons. 

 

April, once you remove Easter Break, is a short month, 
but there is a lot going on. Our SLC is having a Bake 
Sale in March to help fundraise for the events they 
like to put on in the school. Our SCC will also be having 
another fundraiser. This time the SCC will be selling 
bedding plants from the same company, Growing 
Smiles, that sent us our very successful Christmas 
Wreath and ornament sale.  

 

Finally, we were hoping to do a Spring Meal to help 
make up for our lost Christmas supper. However, I was 
approached by the SLC to consider using the event to 
instead have a Sausage and Perogy sale. This lunch, 
early in May, would serve as a fundraiser, and all    
proceeds will be donated to the recovery effort in 
Ukraine. I thought it was a wonderful idea, generated 
by the student body.  Please keep your eyes open for 
the order form when they come home, and please   
support the lunch.  It is a wonderful cause.  

 

Mr. Matt Gray 

 

 

 

April Showers bring May Flowers 

 

Have a safe and happy Easter 

SLC News 
The SLC is hosting a Bake Sale April 11-13th. 
The Bake Sale prices are: 1 cookie for $1.00 
or 5 cookies for $4.00. 
 
Friday, April 29th,  the SLC will be having a 
Homeroom Battle Spirit Day. The home-
rooms will select a theme to dress up as for 
that day. The homeroom with most          
participation will then win a prize from the 
SLC. On the morning of the 29th, the SLC 
will come around to classrooms to see the 
participation level. Your student’s homeroom 
teacher will let them know what theme the 
class has  been chosen! 
Best of luck and may the most dressed team 
win! 

We will be having a Perogy and Sausage 
Lunch  fundraiser for Ukraine on Friday,  
May 13th.   The cost of the Perogy Lunch is 
$8.00 for 6 homemade perogy’s and a    
smokie. 

All proceeds will go to support Ukraine.   
Order forms will be handed out April 25th.    
Meals will be individually packaged and      
delivered to classrooms on Friday, May 13th. 
Any parents wishing to purchase a meal for 
themselves may do so and we will have a 
pickup at the front doors at lunch that day. 

Thank you to Tracy Lubyk who has graciously 
agreed to make and bake all the perogies for 
this meal. 

Boston Pizza Lunch Sale 

Our next Boston Pizza Hot Lunch will be held 
Tuesday, April 26th.   Order forms will be 
sent home on Thursday, April 7th.  Students 
will have until Thursday, April 14th, 9:00 a.m. 
to place orders.   On-line       
ordering  information will be 
posted in our KEV cash program. 
Hot lunches will be delivered at 
noon on Tuesday, April 26th.  

2022—2023 Kindergarten Registration 

If you child will be five years old by             
December 31, 2022, it’s time to register for                 
Kindergarten. Please call the school at          
306-929-2131 to pre-register. 

 

Rainbow Play-School in Weirdale  We are happy to announce that we have begun again and are open 
to pre-schoolers aged (0-5 years) kids and their caregivers. Join us Friday mornings from 10:00 am to 
12:00 noon, except when Meath Park School has no school. We are located in the Weirdale Curling 
Rink. For more information, contact Jody at 306-981-3575.  
Adult Volleyball Meath Park Gym  Every Monday 7:30 pm.  All skill levels welcome.  No Fee.             
For more information contact Vanessa Corriveau at 306-960-4474 
OPEN GYM NIGHT  Weirdale Minor Softball is hosting a practice and registration night on 
Wednesday, April 13th, 7:00 pm at Meath Park School. If your child is interested in playing ball this 
year in a fun setting, come on out! Everyone welcome, all ages and all skill levels, hope to see you there! 
Candle Lake Library April Events—Wednesday, April 6th from 6:00 to 7:00 pm, Adult Book Club /          
Saturday, April 16th is Easter Storytime and Craft and 10:00 to 11:00 am.  / Thursday, April 21st 
from 10:00 to 11:00 am, Earth Day Storytime and Craft.  All are welcome to all events!   
Women in Trades Workshop at Saskatchewan Polytechnic Prince Albert Campus - 2 Day Carpentry 
(Carp-1405) $150./ Saturday, April 9th and Sunday, April 10- 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Learn how         
furniture is made and use common tools to make your own cabinet / 2 Day Electrical/Welding       
(CEXP-1405) $150. Saturday, May 7th and Sunday, May 8th– 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. Learn how to wire a 
light, a switch and an  electrical outlet/Learn how to assemble tack and weld steel, use assorted    
shaping methods and use cleaning, finishing and cutting tools. Register at 306-765-1600.  For more 
information, call Tammie Pawlust at 306-765-1916 or tammie.pawlust@saskpolytech.ca    


